
 

 

 

 

Call for Nominations for Plastic Surgery Representative 
 
 
Nominations are sought for the post of Plastic Surgery representative on BAHNO 
Council to join with Mr Sinclair Gore. The post is for four years and may be 
extended for a further 3 years.    All members of Council must be fully subscribed 
and have been members of the Association for more than 12 months. Council 
members are expected to attend the AGM and at least 3 of the 4 scheduled 
meetings of Council per year. Meetings are usually held on a virtual platform.  
Each nomination must be accompanied by the candidate’s signed indication of 
willingness to stand for election and details of a proposer and seconder. A ballot 
will be held, if necessary. 
 
 
I wish to apply for the position of Plastic Surgery representative on Council: 
 
 
Name:  
 
Email:   
 
 
Proposer:  
 
Seconder:  
 
 
Signature of nominee:                                                                        Date: 
 

 
Please return to secretariat@bahno.org.uk 

 

Closing date for nominations:  21st July 2023 
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